
 

 

  

 

Hot Weather and Sun Safety 
 

June 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
With warmer weather arriving recently, we are giving children at school lots of advice to help keep them 
safe and comfortable.  Please could you reinforce these messages to the children and make sure they are 
provided with the items below.  If there is any difficulty providing these, please give me a call, via the 
school office. 
 
Children need to bring to school: 

 A water bottle (containing water) 

 A hat 

 Sun Cream Protection (applied before coming to school) 

 Sunglasses (optional) 

 
While at school, children should: 

 Drink water regularly 

 Wear their hat outside, during playtimes 

 Sit in the shade if they are beginning to feel too hot 

 Tell an adult straight away if they are feeling poorly 

 

We have spare sun cream protection at school, which children can use if they need to be ‘topped up’ or if it 
has not been applied at home.  The vast majority of children will be able to apply it themselves; for 
younger children staff may need to help them. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Many thanks 
Mr Jones, Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


